


I would respectfully request that the Secretary of State should consider this application for stopping 

up of the road on this site alongside the planning application for development together with the 

comments of Historic England as that will be the best and most informative method by which the 

application’s lack of merits can be evaluated. There is no doubt, and much evidence from public 

consultation, that the proposed development and the stopping up of the road would be very unpopular 

and deprive many people of enjoyment of this part of Hythe. 
 

Sincerely 
 

Rosemary Griffiths LLB (Hons), LLM 

 




